
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 5th July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Monday 15th July children in Class 8 will be taking part in a local walk as part of our Geography topic ‘Our Local 

Area’. We will be looking at a number of local historical sights which will end at the River Dearne. They will be 

practising their map skills and recording information about the land surrounding the river. This will all take place 

during the school day and children will be in school to have their lunch as normal. Please make sure that on this day 

children come to school in appropriate footwear as the majority of the walk will be on fields and footpaths, not 

pavements. They will also need coats/hats/sun cream depending on the weather. 

Any children who require medication e.g. an inhaler will need to take this with them. 

Please use the link below to fill in the form to give your child permission to take part in, what should be, an 

enjoyable walk around our local area. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9pZ2UzX9xz  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Scholes and Mr Wheelwright 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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